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West Sussex Library Summer Challenge -  

Find out about this year's Summer Reading 

Challenge. Join Alesha, Blaze, Bruno and friends 

as they complete a summer obstacle course 

collecting golden book stickers along the way.  

The Summer Reading Challenge launches on Saturday 8th 

July in all West Sussex Libraries. It is a free challenge to 

help to get children reading over the summer holidays. It 

will end on Saturday 9th September. Families need to sign 

up via the website either at home or in the library to receive 

the secret code word. Then tell the library staff or volunteer 

who will then give them a ‘starting their own’ challenge. 

Children need to read or listen to a minimum of 6 books to 

get all of the goodies. Hopefully many children will finish 

and get a medal and certificate. Good luck!  

Summer Fair 

Thank you everyone who came  to 

our Summer Fair last Friday. It was 

a very busy few hours and the 

atmosphere was amazing. The 

grand total was £1842.15 with a 

few expenses to come out. Thank 

you to the fantastic FoBs members 

who worked really hard for weeks on making the Fair a 

success. We must also say thank you to Miss Camp, in the 

school office, who was invaluable in making everything 

work together. Thank you to all of the volunteers and 

school staff who helped to run stalls too. It was a great 

team effort. FoBs you are amazing as always.  

Have a great weekend! Best wishes Kate Powell 

Sports Morning : Friday 30th June 

Today, we held our inclusive Sports morning 

and it was great to see so many of you join 

us for an action packed morning of athletic events. The 

children were very excited and had practiced well. This 

year, we planned a variety of events for them all to take 

part in culminating in the popular sprints at the end of 

the session. Joining us today, were a large group of 

Sports Leaders from The Regis School led by Mrs Barlow, 

our specialist P.E teacher. Their help was invaluable in 

making the events flow smoothly.  

It was a very close ending but the final standings were:-  

Well done to Phoenix who narrowly beat Unicorn by just 2 

points; all of the totals were very, very close. Huge 

congratulations to all of the children who showed 

amazing Team Bartons team spirit and enjoyment.  

Thank you for all of your positive supportive cheering and 

thank you to Miss Yardley and the school staff for 

organising the whole event. Here are Sophie and Ruby, 

the winning Phoenix House Captains, proudly showing off 

the Sports Day Cup. Commiserations to the other Houses.  

4th 1st 3rd 2nd 

Dragon Phoenix Pegasus Unicorn 

361 385 368 383 

IMPORTANT NOTICE! 

Bartons will NOT be affected next week by the proposed 

industrial action by the teaching union the NEU.  

https://yourvoice.westsussex.gov.uk/summer-reading-challenge-2023

